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Dear Mr Morris, 
 
 
Re: Mr William Ivan McKibbin, Regulation 28: Report to prevent future deaths 
 
 
Thank you for your Regulation 28 Report dated 28th September 2020 concerning 
the death of Mr William Ivan McKibbin, Firstly, I would like to express my deep 
condolences to Mr McKibbin’s familiy.  
 
I have been sighted on the Trust’s comprehensive response and that as part of our 
commitments in the People Plan, NHS England and NHS Improvement is 
promoting and encouraging NHS employers to complete the free online free online 
Just and Learning Culture training and accredited learning packages to help them 
become fair, open and learning organisations where colleagues feel they can speak 
up. 
 
Thank you for bringing this important issue to my attention and please do not 
hesitate to contact me should you need any further information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

National Medical Director   
NHS England and NHS Improvement  

 

 

Mr Christopher Morris 
HM Area Coroner, Manchester South 
Manchester South 
1 Mount Tabor Street 
Stockport 
 
 
By e-mail: 

    

 

               

                 National Medical Director 
                                  Skipton House 
                              80 London Road 
                                          SE1 6LH 

 
                                                        
                                                          

 25th February 2021 

https://www.merseycare.nhs.uk/about-us/just-and-learning-culture-what-it-means-for-mersey-care/
https://www.merseycare.nhs.uk/about-us/just-and-learning-culture-what-it-means-for-mersey-care/
https://www.northumbria.ac.uk/study-at-northumbria/continuing-professional-development-short-courses-specialist-training/restorative-just-culture/



